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The month of April is a very exciting time for all of us at Share and 
Care.  We have much better weather to look forward to in order to go 
out and play. We are also excited to walk along the river and check out 
all the new growth taking place, as well as the animals and their babies.  
 
Our themes this month are as follows:  
 
 April 1-5     Week of the Young Child 
 April 8-12             Families   
 April 15-23            Transportation    
 April 24-30                                   Dinosaurs    

 
 
 

If you have any questions, ideas, or concerns, 
please feel free to let us know.   
 
Ms. B        
    


